
We thank you for your business during 2016. It has 
been a pleasure to have been of service to you. 

Some of you have been with us for many years and 
some have been with us since we began in 1961. 

Those of you who started with us during 2016, we hope 
you have been pleased with our service and will be with 
us for many, many years to come. 

It has always been our goal to bring to this business a 
high level of integrity and friendliness, and we hope 
you sense this in all of your dealings with us. 
We wish You, Your Staff...and your families a Happy 
Holiday Season and a Happy, Peaceful, and 
Successful 2017. 

From all of us at McKnight Sales Company, Inc. 
David McKnight, Rick McKnight, Norma Morrow, Kim 
Dering, Kara Dering, Kerry Staiger, and Keenan Guiste

Best Wishes
for the

and for a
Holiday Season
Great Year, 2017!


